

FHVRA minutes 05.03.19

Attendees: Martin Dower (MD), Scott Roberts (SR), Jennie Rolls (JR) Vicky Lowcock (VL) Gill Young - Byrnes, John Taylor (JT)

Apologies : Sean Kelly (SK) Justyna

Meadfleet - committed to a £500 grant, JT to organise.  
Ward Forum grants- to be explored JT

1. Email- Monthly Newsletter to include  
AGM notes  
Meadfleet progress-walk round update including update on steps-(JT) to produce.  
Crime Night update  
Neighbourhood watch update  
Welcome Gill and Justyna  
Christmas tree
  
2. Events and sub-committee.  
  
Easter Egg Hunt - Easter Sunday-VL to produce a paragraph  
Race Night (Long Can) (VL)  
Christmas - (SR) has planned a page to ascertain the opinions of the village regarding the tree and its positioning. Check for approval from residents.  
Are we having an annual tree of a permanent one?  
Plant Pots- Summer in Bloom-(SR) to produce poster
  
3. Traffic calming- Chase up with James Baker (SR)  
Speed Bumps  
Smiley speed signs  
Road adoption  
Community wardens.
  
3. Security  
(VL) Confirmation of offer from Nick Lowcock of free fitting of ABS locks for anyone in the village who may require it.  
(VL) to produce 2 lines for the email
  
4. Bat House  
Plan to be produced to include 3 options for the residents to discuss.  
\*maintain adhoc  
\*Meadfleet to remove at a cost

\*Village to flatten and remove  
Bat survey to be carried out first.

5. Allotment Plan (VL)  
VL to look into viability of re-starting the allotment group.
6. Neighbourhood Watch  
MD To produce a pack for residents to explain process of setting up.
7. Ghost Site  
JT and SR to pick up and discuss with Meadfleet.